
Year 4 Autumn News! 

 

 

The West Midlands Fire Ser-

vice came to teach us about 

fire safety, including how to 

get help. Children were espe-

cially excited to go inside the 

firetruck and experience using 

the hose. 

In November, Claire 

from Dogs Trust visited 

Year 4 to do a work-

shop, helping us learn 

how to be a dog’s best 

friend.  

In December, the children went to The Old Rep Theatre in 

Birmingham and thoroughly enjoyed watching a produc-

tion of The wizard of Oz. 


